Read “The Promise and Potential of Literacy Coaching” by Rita Bean, University of Pittsburgh

We invite you to read Dr. Bean'’s article, one of the pieces featured in our PAHSCI PORTFOLIO
document, designed for distribution at our third Advisory Board meeting scheduled for
November 16, 2007 in Harrisburg.

CLICK HERE TO READ

Click here to visit our entire&nbsp;resource library



index.php?option=com_content&amp;task=view&amp;id=31&amp;Itemid=55

